
 

 

 

 

 

Building a Deck? 
Do you need a permit? 

A Development Permit is not required for construction of an unenclosed deck that does not exceed 15 square 

meters in area. A Building Permit is not required for a deck measuring less than 0.76 meters in height from 

grade. An enclosed deck or deck with a roof automatically requires a Development Permit and Building Permit 

no matter the size or height.   

For more information 

call the Town of 

Stettler: 

Phone: 403-742-8305 

 

Leann Graham 

Planning & 

Development Services  

lgraham@stettler.net 

• A deck can be no closer 

than 0.6 meters to the 

side and rear property 

lines.  

• If your deck requires a 

Development Permit or a 

Building Permit please 

prepare a site plan 

identifying proposed 

location, size of deck and 

set back measurements 

from your property lines.  

• If your deck requires a 

Building Permit please fill 

out the form on the 

revers to submit with 

your application.  

 




